
 

 

Anna Zornosa, CEO 
Ruby Ribbon, Inc. 
856 Mitten Road Suite 104 
Burlingame, CA 94010 
 
 
December 20, 2017 
 
Ms. Laura Smith 
Truth in Advertising, Inc. 
P.O. Box 927 
Madison, CT 06443 
 
 
Dear Ms. Laura Smith, 
 
This note is to confirm that we are in receipt of your letter to Ruby Ribbon dated December 18, 
2017.   While we do not agree with the conclusions stated in your letter, we do take matters like 
this very seriously and we are carefully investigating the references noted in your letter.  We are 
constantly reviewing our practices and training to ensure we are in compliance with all applicable 
laws and to ensure we are not involved in any way with unsubstantiated claims that are 
inappropriate or misleading.  Non-compliant business practices are contrary to our values, so we 
are looking forward to partnering with your organization in the evolution of this topic. 
 
We anticipate being able to provide you with a more detailed update before the end of the year, 
or at a minimum, an update on the status of our investigation.  Until then, best wishes for a 
wonderful holiday! 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
/s/ Anna Zornosa 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
Cc: 
Joseph Mariano, President, Direct Selling Association 
Jared O. Blum, Esq., DSA Code of Ethics Administrator 
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